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Tourism Department to formally receive hotel school building. 

 

The North West Department of Tourism will officially accept a building donated by 

AngloGold Ashanti which will be converted to be a Hotel School for the Dr. Kenneth 

Kaunda District.  

 

This donation is part of Anglo Gold Ashanti’s social and labour plan. It also forms 

part of the department’s policy commitment of building hotel schools in all four 

districts of the province as stipulated in the 2015/16 budget vote speech. MEC for 

the Department of Tourism and other senior members of the provincial government 

are expected to be part of the receiving ceremony.  

 

Members of the media are invited to this handover which will prevail as follows:  

Time : 10H00  

Date : 22 September 2015 

Venue: Orkney 

-END- 

 

Issued by the North West Department of Tourism 

 

For enquiries  : Dineo Lolokwane (Spokesperson) 

            Cell    : 072 542 8444 

                  Tel     : 018 388 2081 

              Email : dlolokwane@nwpg.gov.za 


